
Cincinnati Geotechnical Group - May 2024 

Announcements 
Chair’s Message 

 

Members, 
 
We had a good turn out last month for Rob Hans who 
presented on the Roebling Bridge at Scherzinger 
Drilling.  
 
Our annual Steak Fry Event will be Tuesday, May 14th 
at Goettle’s Training Center (12011 Hamilton Ave). 
Parking is limited at the Training Center; additional 
parking at the main Goettle office. See the attached map 
for details. We will be relying on volunteers to provide 
sides, snacks, desserts, plates, utensils, charcoal, and 
lighter fluid. Please send a note to our officers if you or 
your company are interested in donating any items.  
  
Voting for the 2024-2025 Secretary will be done during 
the Steak Fry. If you would like to nominate yourself or 
someone else, please reach out to our officers.   
 
We had a great year, thank you to all of the individuals 
who presented and the various companies who hosted. 
We connected with two organizations who we’ve 
supported for many years— Triple Steam and CCSBC. 
 
-Rebecca E, Scherzinger, P.E. 
Chair – Cincy Geotech Group 

 

 

Newsletter 
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CIVIL ENGINEERING: A PEOPLE SERVING PROFESSION 

Upcoming Event 

A Glance at our Calendar 
 

May 14: Steak Fry at Goettle 

 

Tuesday, May 14, 2024 

 
Annual Steak Fry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When:  5:30 pm  

 

Where:    Goettle Training Facility 

   12011 Hamilton Ave. 

   Cincinnati, Ohio 45231 

   (see attached map)  

 

https://forms.gle/nNQRMTWnuNmbf2pr7  

 

 

Please RSVP before Friday, May 10th by either 
responding to the google form link or by sending us an 
email and name of attendees to our email address: 
info@cincygeotech.org  

 

 

ASCE Geotechnical Group 2023-2024 Officers 
Chair: Rebecca Scherzinger, Geotechnology, Inc. (513) 825-4350  
Vice Chair: Suraj Khadka, Geotechnology, Inc. (513) 825-4350  
Secretary: Nick Kloenne, Goettle (513) 825-8100 
Treasurer: Don Thelen, Geotechnology, Inc. (859) 746-9400 

https://forms.gle/nNQRMTWnuNmbf2pr7

